From: bvadla

To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Proposed annexation
Date: Monday, February 24, 2020 9:24:57 AM

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

-------- Original message --------
From: bvadla <bvadla@alaska.net>
Date: 2/23/20 10:37 PM (GMT-09:00)
To: cityclerk@soldotna.org

Subject: Proposed annexation

As a Soldotna resident | am in favor of the proposed annexation of land in this latest plan. The
very small amount of property involved is considered to be part of Soldotna by everyone when
talking about location. There are logical reasons to connect areas around the airport to the city
since infrastructure and maintenance are already required in much of that space.

Tsalteshi trails and Skyview area would benefit from city incorporation.

The Spur Hwy corridor is nearly all business/commercial property that benefits from current
proximity to the city, and will further benefit from city utilities and road maintenance.

I'm sorry we're not getting the stretch on down K beach included.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.

Bruce Vadla

399 W Riverview Ave
Soldotna, AK

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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